



Rakegate Primary School

Rakegate Close, Wolverhampton, WV10 6US

Phone: 01902 558608

Email: rakegate.primary@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Website: www.rakegateprimary.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs S L Horton

10/02/20

Dear Parents/ Carers,

Year 3 Computing - Robotics Workshop

As part of our computing curriculum, we have booked a Robotics workshop on Tuesday 25th and Wednesday 26th February for our year 3 children. The workshop will be run by Squirrel Learning. The workshop will allow children to develop their core computing skills by designing, building and programming a range of robots to complete various challenges.

Squirrel learning have asked if you would provide permission for your child to be filmed during the workshop as they wish to put together a promotional video for their company. Please return the attached Media Permission Form by Friday 14th February.

Any questions please do not hesitate to contact the school office.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs H Taylor Assistant Headteacher



Media Permission Form

Squirrel Learning recognises the need to ensure the welfare and safety of all young people taking part in any activity associated with our organisation.

In accordance with our child protection policy we will not permit photographs, video or other images of young people to be taken without the consent of the parents/carers and children. As your child will be taking part in an activity that will include the capturing of digital media we would like to ask for your consent to take photographs/videos of the event or activity that may contain images of your child.

It is likely that these images or video may be used as:

- A record of the activity or the event
- Appear on the Squirrel Media Youtube channel and other forms of social media
- Publicity material on leaflets/websites/magazines and other promotional materials
- Future grant applications

Squirrel Learning will take all steps to ensure these images are used solely for the purposes they are intended. If you become aware that these images are being used inappropriately you should inform Squirrel Learning immediately.

We would be grateful if you would return this form to your school office or bring the form directly to the event

info@squirrellearning.co.uk		
Child's Na	ame:	
Parents/Carer Na		
Signa		
	Date:	
	Please put a tick in one of the boxes below	
images of	I give my permission to Squirrel Learning to use photographs and/or video images of my child, without compensation, for promotional advertising activities, or on their public website and social media platforms.	
images of	my permission to Squirrel Learning to use photographs and/or video my child, without compensation, for promotional advertising activities, public website and social media platforms.	